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[SRRA]:	New	Jersey	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	announces
online	payment	option	for	LSRP	License	Fees

The	New	Jersey	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	(Board)	is	pleased
to	announce	that	licensed	site	remediation	professionals	can	now	pay	their	Annual
Licensing	Fee	Invoice	and	Renewal	Licensing	Fee	Invoice	through	the	Online
service.	This	service	is	not	mandatory,	and	invoices	may	still	be	paid	by	check	via
mail.	If	you	are	currently	in	the	license	renewal	process	and	have	not	already
submitted	a	check,	you	can	use	this	service	to	pay	the	Renewal	Fee	Invoice
effective	immediately.	There	will	be	a	service	charge	equal	to	1.9%	of	the	amount
being	charged	plus	$1.00.

If	paying	online,	go	to	www.nj.gov/dep/online/	and	select	"pay	for	a	license."	Then
enter	invoice	and	license	number,	and	follow	the	onscreen	instructions.

If	paying	via	mail,	continue	to	make	checks	payable	to	TREASURER-STATE	OF
NEW	JERSEY.	Put	the	invoice	number	on	the	check's	memo	line	and	return	the
payment	stub	and	check	to	the	address	listed	on	the	bottom	right	of	the	invoice.

NOTE	REGARDING	UPDATE	OF	BILLING/ADDRESS	INFORMATION:	The	online
"Pay	a	License"	system	includes	screens	to	update	your	mailing	address.	At	the
present	time	these	screens	do	not	work	properly	for	the	LSRP	license.	The	Board
is	working	with	the	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	to
remedy	this,	and	you	will	be	notified	when	this	corrected	functionality	is	available.
In	the	meantime,	please	do	not	use	these	screens	to	update	your	address.
Regardless	of	the	payment	method	being	used,	to	update	billing	information	at
this	time	please	email	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.	For	general	information
regarding	the	Board,	go	to	www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/.
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